
Appendix E

Executive – 4 December 2018

Comments from the Children’s Services Overview and Scrutiny Committee
held on 20 November 2018

RECOMMENDED:-

1. That the Committee acknowledge the outcomes of the home to school transport policies 
consultation.

2. That the Committee welcome the policy review of the 19-25 year old provision for 
educational transport and that its implementation be as robust as is considered reasonable, 
taking into account the individual circumstances of young people using the service.

3. That the Executive consider the use of the Council’s fleet and transport provision, including 
that of the voluntary sector in order to support an effective service.


